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1st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Winchmore Revision Camp 
 
We are pleased to announce Winchmore Camps will be running a GCSE Revision Camp here at The 
Buckingham School this year during the Easter break. 
 
Their Revision Camps deliver effective core subject tuition and are specifically geared towards students in 
Year 11 taking their exams in 2023.  
 
Attached is a copy of their letter outlining how students will benefit from their Revision Camps, the dates in 
which they will take place and costings (including discounts offered). 
 
Details of how to apply are included in their letter. Alternatively, should you need support accessing these 
sessions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   

Mrs J Devlin  
Head of Year 11  
jdevlin@buckinghamschool.org 

 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
https://www.facebook.com/thebuckinghamschool
mailto:finance@buckinghamschool.org

